## nnouncing an exciting recycling education program for third grade classrooms!

## Dear Third Grade Teacher:

Your school has been selected for participation in a recycling awareness program, designed to coordinate with your existing third grade science unit on solid waste (Lessons 20-22, pgs 285-309). This recycling program provides the following events for each participating class:

- Pre trip classroom presentation
- FREE all day field trip to Leslie Science Center and City of Ann Arbor Materials Recovery Facility (MRF)
- Packet of supplementary recycling activities
- Support with your school-wide recycling program (optional)

These events will be scheduled during March 1998. Two or four classrooms from each school may participate in this program. Field trips are provided for two classes at a time, so plan to schedule your field trip jointly with another third grade teacher. **Space is limited.** Please call Leslie Science Center at 662-7802 between 12:00 and 4:00 PM for more information and to schedule your joint trip now.

Made possible by:
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
Leslie Science Center
City of Ann Arbor Solid Waste Department
Ecology Center of Ann Arbor